
From: Douglas, Paul
Sent: 6/8/2011 9:43:37 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Simon, Sean A. (SVN@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Northstar 

Thanks Meredith.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 8, 2011, at 9:17 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@,pge.com> wrote:

Paul,

We were able to convey to Northstar just before their meetings at the CPUC today that any 
discussions concerning price reductions need to be with PG&E. We have not yet received any 
feedback from Northstar on their meetings.

Thanks,
Meredith
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